
From: ca.office (MECP) [mailto:ca.office@ontario.ca]  
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 12:45 PM 
Subject: Regulatory Proposals under the Conservation Authorities Act  
 
SENT ON BEHALF OF CHLOE STUART, ASSISTANT DEPUTY MINISTER, LAND AND WATER DIVISION, 
MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT, CONSERVATION AND PARKS 
 
Good day, 
 
We are writing further to the email from the Minister of the Environment, Conservation and 
Parks on May 13, 2021 regarding the first phase of the ministry’s proposed regulations under 
the Conservation Authorities Act. 
 
Per that email, there is an opportunity for you to participate in a webinar with ministry staff 
from the Conservation and Source Protection Branch to provide input on the regulatory 
proposals. Staff from the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry will also be present to 
discuss aspects of the proposal that relate to that ministry’s natural hazard responsibilities. 
 
We are proposing to hold webinars on the following dates / times: 

• Option 1: May 27, 2021 (10:30am-12pm) 
• Option 2: June 1, 2021 (2:00-3:30pm) 

 
Please use the voting buttons in this email to indicate what session you are interested in 
attending and you will receive a follow up invitation with the webinar details for that session. 
 
If you are unable to use the voting buttons, please send your preferred option to 
ca.office@ontario.ca.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Chloe Stuart 
Assistant Deputy Minister, Land and Water Division 
Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks 
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